
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Many thanks to all the participants for the 

holiday décor!  

Fuqua       Texas City 

                                   

 

 Entries from Alvin and Webster included: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Patients voted as their favorite wreath at 

the following offices: 

Alvin              Webster 
Perla W.                 Veronica A. 

GREAT JOB!!! 



 

A successful 

Pictures 

with Santa 

took place in 

December. 

Many bright smiles were seen from the children as they 

saw Santa walk 

in, greet them, 

read a book 

and give them 

the 

opportunity to 

share what was on their list for 

Christmas.  

Many thanks to 

all the Coastal 

Cares 

Committee 

elves 

(volunteers) 

that helped 

organize this 

event.  

Your time and 

ideas were greatly appreciated!  



QUICK NOTES to NOTE 
 

A new PTO form is available for 

2020.  When submitting a PTO 

form this year, your managers will 

review the document with you to 

ensure each employee 

understands all aspects of the 

document. If you have any 

questions, please contact me at 

hr@coastaleyeassociates.com 

 

ID Badges need to be worn effective 

immediately. If you do not have a 

badge, please let me know and I will 

ensure one is created for you.  

 

Uniforms = Reminder that each employee is 

allocated a $100 credit towards the purchase of 

new scrubs from 2 Hearts Medical Supply Store on 

Hwy 3. If you plan to go to the store and order 

scrubs, you must notify me by email so I can email 2 

Hearts Medical a voucher for your credit. You can 

also text me when you are at the store and I can 

email them too.  

 

Have a great weekend and  

Happy New Year!   

mailto:hr@coastaleyeassociates.com

